
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  

                    Friday 10th May  

Class photos 

Friday 17th May 

Family Picnic and sponsored walk 

Wednesday 22nd May  

Reception and year 1 Puppet show 

Friday 24th May 

Reception Cinderella Ball 

School Disco 

4-5pm EYFS 

5.15-6.15 KS1 

End of half term  

Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Friday 5th July 

Summer Fair 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-93.64% 

Ruby Class- 94.76% 

Diamond- 90.42%  

Sapphire-97.2% 

Emerald Class- 92.69% 

Topaz Class- 93.85% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class for winning this week 

with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 

Reception: Elenna and Monique 

Year 1:Max and Elsie 

Year 2: Molly-Rose and Jacob 

 Staff: Mr Brooks 

Well done! 

 

The children all had a great time completing a 

calm cats session today. Thank you to Miss 

Watts for organising this.  

Reminders: 

 

Please don’t park down washbridge beside 

the school. A staff member was nearly hit 

by car on the way into work. We would 

like to keep all children and adults safe.  

 

Please return the Family Sponsored walk 

slip and keep getting sponsors.  

 

Reception and Nursery parents the 

Rapunzel puppet show is now on 

Parentmail . 

Thank you to the families that supported our PJs 

and Pizza events. We were able to purchase a 

construction shed for our outdoor area using the 

funds raised. 


